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                                                                           14 August 2017 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We have been back at school over two weeks already and it has been 

extremely busy. 

Thank you to every one of my staff members who have “hit the ground 

running” so to speak. 

Condolences 

 
The news that Lenah Chochoe, one of our staff members, passed away 

last week was very sad. Lenah will be sadly missed by us all.  We will be 

having a private remembrance service at the end of August during 

assembly - Date to follow. 

 

Battle of the Bands 

 
Last Thursday night we went to Dainfern College to support our school 

band “Uncharted “. They were performing in the finals of the battle of the 

bands. What a wonderful evening. The Charter College band did us 

proud. Well done to all students and staff members involved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 10 

 Cambridge Results Released 

August 10 

 Cycle Tests Begin 

o Grade 8 ICT 

o Grade 9 Art 

o Grade 10 Biology 

o Grade 11 Acc &D&T 

o Grade 12 Normal 

Classes Maths & 

English 

August 11 

 Blood Doning Drive 

August 21 

 Matric Prelims Begin 

August 21 

 Athletics Interhouse Day 
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Blood Doning 

The South African Blood services will be at school on Friday 11th August 

between 10H00 and 12H00. Any student (16 years or older) and parent, 

who would like to give blood are more than welcome. (Students need their 

Identity number) BY DONATING BLOOD YOU COULD SAVE A LIFE 

  

 

 

Cambridge Exam Results 

 
The Cambridge exam results for the June 2017 exams will be released 

on Thursday the  

10th August.  Students will be able to collect their results from Mrs. 

Dodge’s office at 08h30 

 

European Tour 

 
It is not too late to book to go on the International School Tour next year. 

Please book now to benefit from group discounts. There will be a meeting 

for Parents during the month of September. Date to follow. 

 

The Big Reveal 

 
The day finally arrived! The secret is out our matric dance theme for 

2017 is “a fairy-tale fantasy” Magic is abound.  

The evening will be spectacular and full of wonderment and sparkle! 

Our matrics received their official invitations to the BIGGEST event in 

their school careers. 

The excitement has started. 

 

 

Have a good week 

Regards 

Mrs. A. Dodge 

Principal  

Sports & 

Culture News 

SPORTS, CULTURE 
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Dates to Remember 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Description Venue Time 

09th August Women’s Day Public holiday   

10th August Cambridge results Released Mrs Dodge’s Office 08:30 

11th  August Charter College Blood Doning Drive Charter College 10:00 – 13:00 

21st   August Prelims Begin Charter College  

11th  September Grade 12 students return to school Charter College  

18th  September Matric Students and their Parents to 

discuss their Prelim Results 

Charter College  

21st September Athletics Interhouse Day Panorama 07:30 – 14:20 


